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RED MOUNTAIN RAISES $500,000 THROUGH OVERSUBSCRIBED SHARE PURCHASE PLAN  
 
Red Mountain Mining Limited (the Company, Red Mountain or RMX) is pleased to announce that the Share 
Purchase Plan (SPP), which opened on 22 March 2018, is oversubscribed. In accordance with the SPP 
documentation lodged with ASX on 20 March 2018, the Directors have therefore closed the offer. 
 
 
An Appendix 3B will follow. 
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